
File No. 824-200/NOCC Charges/2022-SAT 

Government of India 


Ministry of Communications 

Department of Telecommunications 


(Satellite Division) 

20, Ashoka Road, New Delhi-110001 


Date: 01.06.2022 

ORDER 

Subject: NOCC charges for use of space segment -regarding 

Reference is invited to this office letter no. 824-201/TRAl/2020-SAT (Vol-III) 

dated 06.05 .2022 regarding removal of NOCC charges for the telecom service licensees 

using space segment. Several references have been received in this office to clarify 

whether this order is also applicable for Teleport/Broadcasting operators. 

2. In this regard it is to clarify that DoT order dated 06.05.2022 for removal of 

NOCC charge, based on a TRAI recommendation, is applicable only for telecom 

licensees providing Satellite Based communication service. 

~iL.. 
(Ashish Kumar) 


Director (Satellite) 

Tel. No.011-23372129 


Email- dirsatl-dot@gov.in 


Copy to: 

1. Secretary, TRAI 
2. DGT/CGCA/Sr. DDG TEC/Wireless Advisor, WPC 
3. DDG(AS)/DDG(DS)/DDG(CS)/DDG(LFP)/DDG(WPF) 
4. DDG(NOCC) 
5. Heads ofLSAs/CCAs 


